
South Carolina Association of
Certified Public Accountants

December 11,2014

The Honorable Nikki Haley
Governor of South Carolina
P.O. Box 12267
Columbia, SC 29211

RE: Invitation to SCCPAsNew Office "Open House"

DearGovernor Haley:

On behalf of our 4,100 members, the South Carolina Association of CPAscordially invites you to
attend our Open House celebrating our new professional office. The Open House takes place on
Tuesday, January 13,2015 from 4:30-6:30 pm at 1300 Twelfth Street in Cayce,sc. We expect some
150CPAsand other financial leaders from across the state to be in attendance.

We are aware that January 13 is the first day of the legislative session and only a day before your
Inaugural Ball. Knowing this will be a very busy week for you, we would be tremendously honored
if you could make time to stop by to make a few remarks.

May I ask that your staff let me know if you are able to make time to join us on January 13?

congratulations on your re-election. We thank you for your strong leadership of our state.

I am sincerely yours,

Erin Hardwick Pate, CAE
Chief Executive Officer

1300 12th Street, Suite D I Cayce,SC29033 • tel: 803.791.4181 • www.scacpa.org


